
  

 
Board Members: 
Brad Holtsberry - President                                                                                 Melanie Riggleman- - Treasurer / Trash Removal 
John Grove - Snow Removal / Community Beautification                              Harland Groves - Farmhouse 
Larry Madeker - Lawn Care / Landscaping                                                        Tom Studer - Variances         
Pat Lapczenski – Secretary / Tower Lakes Times / Trees                                Joe Petrycki - Website / Neighborhood Watch 

 

 

Tower Lakes 
Times 

      ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

September 
2022 

SOCIAL NEWS 
Saturday, September 24th: quarterly breakfast at Der Dutchman.  8:30am 
Please make reservations with Karen Conard (740-501-6879) 
 
Sunday, October 2nd:  Post game tailgate party at the Farmhouse.  Social time at 5:30pm 
Burgers and brats will be served at 5:45pm.  Cost $6 per person.  Call Karen Conard for 
reservations. (740-501-6879) 
 
Saturday, October 29th @ 11am:  All Tower Lakes pets are invited to attend the second annual 
Pet Halloween “Pawty” at the Farmhouse.  Bring your fur babies in Halloween costume, scarf, 
neckwear or just their cute selves!  Pose at the photo booth, make new furry friends.  Each pet 
goes home with a bag of treats!  Non-pet owners also invited to join the fun! Call Lori Brubach 
(419-545-5080) for information.  
 
We would like to start up a few more interest groups.  

 If you would like to play Mah Jongg, call Jane Frank. 
 If you would like to play Euchre, call Bonnie McQuown 
 How about a poker game for the gals? Call Joyce Curry 

 
 
WELCOME new residents with a Tower Lakes Wave: 
 
Alice Grove    Randy & Michelle Lillo  Dick & Leatha Franta 
1683 Nantucket Dr  1535 Cape Cod Dr  1625 Cape Cod Dr 
 

BUILDING REPRESENTATIVES 
 Reminder: meeting Tuesday, November 15th @ 7pm at the Farmhouse. 
 



 

 

TREE UPDATE 

A committee is currently researching price and availability of replacement trees for the two at 
the front entrance on Cape Cod that were damaged in the storm.  We hope to have these 
planted this fall.   

Additional research continues for boulevard trees in new construction areas.  Funding will be 
needed for future plantings.  Stay tuned for updates in planting season 2023. 

 

 

REMINDER TO TOWER LAKES RESIDENTS 

Important community communications including severe weather alerts are being distributed via 
email from TLNeighborhoodWatch@gmail.com.  Please reach out to Joe to add your email 
address to the list if you are not receiving these messages.  (Email addresses do not have to 
be included in the resident directory and at your request will be used for these correspondences 
only) 

 

 

 


